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16th November 2023 
 

Parental Consent Forms 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The way in which we seek your parental consent for your child/ren to participate in school trips is 
changing. We have previously asked for your parental consent by email. We have now introduced 
Microsoft online forms to capture this information from you. You will receive a link which can be 
accessed by using a mobile phone, tablet or computer. The link will be shared with you in school 
trip letters and emails.  
 
Microsoft online forms are GPDR compliant and meets FERPA and BAA protection standards, as 
well as being encrypted.  
 
Please feel free to contact the school office if you require further information. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

SPriestley 
 
Miss Priestley  
Head Teacher 
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